From: André Eric Létourneau <benjamin_muon@hotmail.com> [Save Address]
[Block Sender]

ToO: apao@smufsa.nu

Cc:

Subject: [iapao] for Yoyo

Date: Wed, 28 May 2003 14:05:01 +0000

Show Full Headers

| Trash 4]

| As Attachment  + Previous | Next | INBOX

Dear Yoyo, Yang terhormat.

Because you suggest few months ago for the first IAPAO meeting to
be in Indonesia, we thought it would be nice to do the NEXT meeting
there. Consequently, we wanted to ask you if you think if it could be
interesting to come your city next year for the IAPAO meeting.
Indonesia will be accessible to people from Asia and Australia for
whom it was impossible to come to the 2003 meeting because of the
distance. In fact I did suggest that IAPAO meeting would be taking
place on a different continent of the world each year, first to

help different people to come, and also to make it a real international
oragnisation, not a occidentalocentrist organisation.

If you agree about the idea to help to prepare the next meeting in
Indonesia, we will pay for all our own expanses of course (hotel and
transportation), you do not have to worry about that. In my opinion,
that will help to expand the network and will confirm that IAPAO is a
real international organisation. We only need a place - a room - to
meet together for two or three days and a booking for a good but
cheap losmen (indonesian little hotel).

I would like to talk to you by phone about that. If you are interested,
can you please give me your phone number and I will cal you within
the next month to discuss about that idea. (I will be happy to talk to
you anyway, whatever about IAPAQO! Tidak apa apa.)

Mumkin, kami bisa bicara ke IAPAO2003 organisasi di Bandung! But if
you think it would be too difficult, we have other solutions. .. And T will



